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February 13, 2020 

 

ECONOMIC MATTERS COMMITTEE 

 

HB0962 – Harford County – Alcoholic Beverages – Assisted Living Program 

 

Scott Baker – Harford County Liquor Control Board 

 

IN SUPPORT 

 

Chair Davis and Members of the Economic Matters Committee: 

 

HB0923 would create a license for an assisted living program (ALP). The license would permit 

the facility to serve beer and wine to the residents of the facility. In addition, it would permit the 

resident to purchase their own liquor and allow a staff member to mix a drink for the resident. 

 

HB0923 is consistent with the existing Continuing Care Facility (CCF) License that was recently 

approved. However, the CCF License is for non-profit facilities while the Assisted Living Program 

License is designed for facilities that are for-profit. 
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